
 

February 15, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Scott Schwab, Chairperson 

House Committee on Elections 

Statehouse, Room 151-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Schwab: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2296 by House Committee on Appropriations 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2296 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2296 would allow a candidate to use campaign funds to donate to any 501(c)(3) tax 

exempt organization or religious organization. 

 

 The Governmental Ethics Commission indicates HB 2296 would have no fiscal effect on 

state revenues or expenditures.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Carol Williams, Governmental Ethics  


